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The Old Dominion University Educational Leadership Program’s 4th Annual Working 
Conference will once again provide a unique professional development opportunity for aspiring 
and new school leaders. This year we are accepting proposals to present at the Working 
Conference. Approximately 150 aspiring and new school leaders will convene at Old Dominion 
University on June 22, 2017.  There is no cost to attend.   Learn more about the conference at:  
http://tinyurl.com/ODUEDLEAD2017  
  
You are invited to submit a conference proposal that will provide valuable professional learning 
for aspiring and new administrators.  Proposals may be submitted to present in a round table 
format or in a breakout session.   
 
Roundtable:  Roundtable presenters will have two small group presentations that will last 
approximately 25 minutes each.  Presenters will facilitate groups of up to 10 attendees, which 
will allow the participants to learn from multiple presenters in a condensed time frame around 
salient, practical aspects of school leadership.  
 
Breakout:  Breakout presenters will have approximately 75 minutes to present on a topic to 
approximately 30-40 attendees.  Breakout sessions will be offered twice.   
 
Most materials for presentations can be provided for presenters if requested in advance (i.e. 
sticky notes, chart paper, markers, note cards, LCD projectors, etc). 
 
You may submit a proposal online:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3YH9GTR  
 
Proposals should include the following: 

- Name, title, organization, and email of all presenters 
- Title of proposal, session description, and purpose/goals of the session 
- Preferred session format (roundtable or breakout) 
- Intended audience  
- Presentation strand for the conference (one or more required): 

Equity Instructional Engagement Special Education 
Instructional Coaching Teacher Leadership Assessment 
Assistant Principalship Professional Learning Policy 
Team Building/Capacity Building 
Difficult/Courageous Conversations 

 
Proposals are due by April 1, 2017.  Notifications for acceptance will be emailed by April 
15, 2017.  
Questions may be directed to the Educational Leadership Graduate Program Director: 
Dr. Karen Sanzo, ksanzo@odu.edu 


